RICHMOND-OHLONE GREENWAY GAP CLOSURE PROJECT



THE CITY OF RICHMOND, in concert with the City of El Cerrito, is currently working on the third phase of the Richmond Greenway Project which includes a bicycle and pedestrian pathway and a new crossing at San Pablo Avenue connecting to the Ohlone Greenway. You are invited to attend either of the following community meetings to review the current conceptual design drawings and provide your comments and suggestions. Light refreshments will be served. We hope to see you there!

THURSDAY, MAY 27, 2010 • 7:00 - 8:30 P.M.

Richmond City Council Chambers • 440 Civic Center Plaza • Richmond, CA

TUESDAY, JUNE 1, 2010 • 7:00 - 8:30 P.M.

El Cerrito City Council Chambers • 10890 San Pablo Avenue • El Cerrito, CA









If you have any questions please call: Si tiene preguntas o necesita ayuda en español, llama: Joel Camacho, Project Manager 510.620.5482